
Little Flower Catholic Elementary School  -- Memo for Friday, February 2, 2018 

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND  -  e-mail: lfs@gondtc.com   Principal Jorgen Knutson   Secretary: Rita Mitzel 
Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner     School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen    Business Mgr: Heidi Voeller  

 
Mission: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted 
in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity and service. 

Little Flower School RULES:  Respect God, Respect Self & Others, Respect the Environment 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

                                                                                                 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  Additional Information For You To Know  +++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

SKILL OF THE WEEK:  “Disagreeing Appropriately”  1. Look at the person.  2. Use a pleasant 

voice.  3. Tell why you feel differently.  4. Give a reason.  5. Listen to the other person.  There 

will be times when we find ourselves not agreeing with another person.  It is okay to disagree, 

but how you do it is what is important.  Talk to the person calmly and use a nice voice and also 

remember to be respectful and listen to their side. Staying calm might keep an argument from 

happening.  It can be helpful to hear another side; they may have some ideas you have never 

thought of. 

+++  These are the PRAYER INTENTIONS for the week ending January 20 that LFS students and staff offered as 

part of the “What a Difference a Day Makes” program:   1/28: Pray for Zach Jaeger on his 14th birthday.  1/30: 

Pray for Jordan Axtman on his birthday.  1/31:  Pray for the grandchildren of Dave and Caye Bednarz: Mallory, 

Lexi,  Seth, Chase, Asher, Andee, Kaden, and Kate. 

A big THANK YOU to 

EVERYONE that made this 

day a success! Whether you 

made a donation, worked a 

game, were on the 

committee, helped out 

behind the scenes, played a 

game of bingo, stopped for 

lunch or brought your 

family for the afternoon! It 

was another great Carnival! 

 

mailto:lfs@gondtc.com

